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LPD Delivers Thanksgiving To Lancaster Residents 
Lancaster Police Department 

 
 
 
Lancaster, TX – On Tuesday, November 20, 2012, the Lancaster Police Department’s Community 

Outreach Division delivered Thanksgiving dinner to citizens in need. Deliveries included turkeys and 

trimmings for each family to enjoy during the upcoming holiday. “It’s a blessing to receive a gift like 

this when you need it” shared one recipient. 

 

In December Lancaster Police Department will partner with the Lancaster Fire Department to collect 

canned goods and toys. These items will be donated to the Lancaster Outreach Center and donations 

will be accepted at the Lancaster Public Safety Building, Lancaster Recreation Center and City Hall. 

 

When asked to comment regarding the outreach initiative Lancaster Police Chief Larry Flatt said, “It’s 

our duty and pleasure to serve this community and these families during the holiday season. We 

hope that we’ve done that through this program.” 

 

For more information regarding Lancaster Police Department programs, please call 972-218-2700 or 

visit www.lancaster-tx.com. The Lancaster Public Safety Building is located at 1650 N. Dallas 

Avenue.  

 

The City of Lancaster invites you to “like” the City on Facebook, follow us on Twitter, or register for 

weekly e-mail alerts regarding upcoming events on our website at www.lancaster-tx.com  by clicking 

on “Notify Me”. 
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